From: Elisabeth Scheder-Bieschin |

Sent: 27 November 2023 13:45
To: Planning
Subject: Primrose Hill Open Space.

| welcome proper gates as anti social behaviour has been such a problem at night - they will help Royal Parks
manage the park more efficiently. Temporary gates are an eyesore and always vandalised..

Elisabeth Scheder-Bieschin



